
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Brinsworth Whitehill Primary 
 

Presents 
 

ENGINEERS OF THE FUTURE 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children of Brinsworth Whitehill Primary are invited to take part in an exciting 
engineering competition. We are encouraging children of all ages to participate and 
there will be prizes for the best designs in EYFS, KS1, LKS2 and UKS2. 
 
To participate, your child should complete a drawing of their design with 
labels/annotations along with a completed application form. 
 
We are asking the children to put on their engineering and STEM thinking caps to 
design a new solution to current environmental issues such as litter, pollution, 
droughts, flooding, etc. 
 
The deadline for entries is Friday, 7th July 2023. Winners will be announced in the 
following week. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Connell 


